The Executive Council of the Friends of the Tipton County Public library met in the Conference Room at Dyersburg State Community College, Jimmy Naifeh Center, in Covington, Tennessee on Thursday, the 28<sup>th</sup> day of march 2019 at 7:00 P.M. with the following members present namely Carrie D. Gross, Sherri P. Onorati, Shannon Caldwell Leach, Dorothy Robinson, David A. Gwinn, Gary Steven Onorati, Sharon R. Timbs, Noah McDaniel and Seth Caldwell.

The Minutes of the previous meeting were unavailable therefore the passage of said minutes was waived until the next Board Meeting.

The Financial Report was presented by Treasurer Gary Steven Onorati. Sherri P. Onorati made a motion that the Report be approved. Motion seconded by David A. Gwinn. Motion passed. (See attached).

An update on the painting and progress of the Free Little Libraries was given. No decision was made towards their final destinations.

Shannon C. Leach gave a progress report on the membership and newsletter.

Most of the meeting concerned planning the details of the Spring Book Sale to be held from the 25<sup>th</sup> of April to the 27<sup>th</sup> of April 2019.

Music On The Square begins on Saturday, the 27th of April 2019 at 7 P.M.

Meeting adjourned at 7:45 P.M.

David A. Gwinn Secretary Friends of the Tipton County Art Council